
 
 
 
 
February 19, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Fahey and CommiƩee, 
 
I am wriƟng in opposiƟon to the proposed amendment to HB 4026; in parƟcular, 
to SecƟon 3. 
 
As a life-long Oregonian, I have closely followed land use issues and been acƟve in 
ciƟzen involvement most of my adult life, most recently in North Plains. The 
proposed amendment to HB 4026 is no more than a thinly veiled aƩempt by the 
City of North Plains to kill a ballot measure created by a referendum of its ciƟzens. 
The last sentence in SecƟon 3 is evidence.  
 
I doubt that the ciƟzens of North Plains and Oregon know that their peace, health 
and safety became endangered on January 1st and that an emergency exits which 
can only be remedied by this amendment?  It’s ludicrous to suggest it, let alone to 
legislate it. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Pat Wolter 
9555 NW 316th Place 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


